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To whom it may concern
ath
I support the above planning application:

1. The site is currently an eyesore and will benefit the aesthetics of the area
2. There needs to be more competition in the general area as both Sainsbury and
Co-Op (Marsh) tend to be rather expensive
3. We are regular LIDL shoppers and have to travel across Huddersfield to shop,
having a local LIDL will reduce our petrol use and also pollution.

Thank you




